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24th May 2023 

Newsletter 

 

 

Baby News! 

We are happy to announce that Mrs Maxfield had her baby boy on May 4th. He weighed in at 9lbs and perfectly 

healthy. They have called him Charlie.  Mum and Charlie both doing well at home and getting to know Dash!  

 

Red Oaks’ Eurovision Houses Challenge! 

What an amazing time we had at Red Oaks last week! The judges were so impressed with our singing and 

performances in French, Spanish, Italian and Portuguese. Everyone looked fabulous in their colourful outfits 

too. 

 

Overall, Brunel (Red House) won with 250 extra House points but everyone participated so well. 

 

Year 2 & 6 SATs 

A huge well done to all children in Year 2 and 6 who sat their SATs this term. All of the adults are incredibly 

proud of your hard work and resilience. Awesome job!       

 

Summer Fayre 

With our summer Fayre fast approaching we are really keen to collect as many donations for raffle prizes as 

possible.  We would really appreciate if you could ask companies you work for or businesses you have contacts 

with to make a donation to the school for a raffle prize.  Any donations can be handed into the school office. 

Many thanks 

 

If you would like to have your own stall at our Summer Fayre please contact FORO@redoaks.org.uk for more 

information.  We are really keen to have lots of different stalls so please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Science Fair 

This was a great success with over 40 entries.  It was well supported and all the children had a great time.  The 

winners were announced in assembly on Monday and will get to have a fabulous trip to the Royal International 

Air Tattoo in July.  Well done       

 

Dyslexia Friendly School  

Please visit this section of the website – lots of updates ie assembly, parent presentation and no pens 

Wednesday!  

 

Sports Day – 16th June 

We will be holding our Sports Day and Family Picnic on Friday 16th June. More information to follow soon. 😁  

 

Deaf Awareness Week 

Mrs Egerton and Mrs Johnston were very happy to see 

all these wonderful competition entries for 'Deaf 

Awareness Week'. We asked for cool and funky 

cochlear implants and hearing aids and not only did we 

get cool and funky designs but we also got some 

wonderful creative and imaginative designs! It was 

hard to pick winners, but Mrs Egerton and Mrs 

Johnston picked one each and the Red Oaks 

Communication Ambassadors picked a third.  
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Contact Details  

Please use the following emails when contacting school.   

General enquiries – office@redoaks.org.uk 

Illness – pontingj@redoaks.org.uk 

Please do not use the admin@redoaks.org.uk if you need a quick response as this is not checked on a regular 

basis. 

 

Lost Property 

We have a full up lost property box – we will be putting this out the front of school while the weather is fine.  

Please have a rummage and see if anything belongs to your child. We have coats, bottles, jumpers etc.  If the 

uniform is named, it will always find itself back to the owner.  Any items not claimed will all be given to charity 

at the end of term. 

 

Please can we ask that parents spend some time naming all the property that comes into school, including 

bikes and scooters. Many thanks. 

 

Upcoming Dates 

26th May – School breaks up at 3.00pm 

5th June – TD Day – School Closed 

16th June – Sports Day & Family picnic 

26th June – Reserve Sports Day 

7th July – Bags2School 

7th July – Summer Fayre 

12th July – Year 6 Leavers Party – further information to follow after half term 

17th July – Reports sent home 

19th July – Year 6 Leavers Performance 

20th July – Last Day of Nursery 

21st July – Last day of school – 1.30pm finish 
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